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February 25, 2022 
 
 
Roger Wakimoto 
Vice Chancellor for Research & Creative Activities 
  
 
Re: UCLA Policy 9XX: Requirement to Submit Proposals and to Receive Awards for Grants and Contracts 
through the University 
 
 
Dear Vice Chancellor Wakimoto, 

The Executive Board, councils, and committees appreciated the opportunity for a second review of the 
proposed UCLA Policy 9xx: Requirement to Submit Proposals through the University. The Executive 
Board reviewed the revised proposal and committee feedback at its meeting on February 17, 2022.  
 
The Executive Board unanimously approved a motion to endorse the revised proposal as written. 
 

Sincerely, 

Jessica Cattelino 
Chair 
UCLA Academic Senate 
 
 

Cc: April de Stefano, Executive Director, UCLA Academic Senate 
Shane White, Immediate Past Chair, UCLA Academic Senate 
Ann Pollack, Associate Vice Chancellor for Research 
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